
Peking University Institute of Public Governance 

Bulletin 

12 

 

  

The Institute Held Work Summary Meeting 

On January 7, the work summary meeting of the Institute of public 

governance of Peking University was held in Liao Kaiyuan Building. 

Qiang Shigong, director of Social Sciences Department of Peking 

University, Li Yongxin, chairman of Zhonggong Education Group, Wang 

Zhendong, general manager of Zhonggong Education Group, Hu Xue, vice 

president of Zhonggong Education Group, Yan Jirong, director of the 

Institute, Yan Jie, deputy director and administrative staff attended the 

meeting. The meeting was presided over by Li Haiyan, deputy director of 

the Institute. 



 

 

The Institute Completed the Application and Project Approval of 

General Projects in the First Quarter of 2022 

In the first quarter of 2022, the institute received a total of 5 project 

applications. At present, the institute has completed the procedures of 

accepting applications, examining applicants' qualifications, and expert 

evaluation, and all the 5 projects have been approved. 

 

Industrial Administration and Industrial Policy research team held a 

seminar 

On the morning of January 7th, with the support of the Institute of 

Public Governance, the research team of Industrial Administration and 

Industrial Policy held a project seminar and the first research salon in 241 

Conference room of School of Government in Peking University. Many 



well-known scholars from research institutions in Beijing attended the 

meeting. 

 

 

Expert Seminar on High-quality Digital China Construction was held 

On March 4, the Institute of Public Governance held an expert 

seminar on Promoting the construction of Digital China with high Quality 

in Liao Kaiyuan Building.Vice principal of Beijing university Zhang 

Pingwen, director of the institute of public governance Yan JiRong 

computer dean professor Hu Zhen-jiang, sociology professor Qiu Ze-qi, 

and other professors attended the meeting.The conference was chaired by 

Professor Huang Huang, who is the deputy dean of the School of 

Government and deputy director of the Institute of Public Governance at 

Peking University. 



 
 

Seminar on Governance of Chinas Super Cities was Held  

On March 10, the Institute of Public Governance held a seminar on 

the governance of Chinas Super Cities in Liao Kaiyuan Building.  In the 

context of the rapid development of new urbanization, this symposium will 

conduct extensive and in-depth discussion on the modernization of 

government governance and urban environmental governance in Chinas 

mega-cities. 

 



The Symposium on "One Network Management" urban governance 

Innovation Model and Its Theoretical Basis was Held 

On the morning of March 25, the symposium on "The Innovative Mode 

of urban Governance under the Control of One Network and its theoretical 

Basis" was held online by the Institute of Public Governance of Beijing 

university.The conference was chaired by Shen Tiyan, a professor of the 

School of Government, executive director of the Institute of Urban 

Governance and researcher of the Institute of Public Governance at Peking 

University. 
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